
   
   
    

 

 

 

6/3/23 

Dear parents and carers 

Red Nose Day is back! On Friday 17th March we will be supporting this important charity at school. We know 

that we have asked families to support the DEC (Disasters Emergency Committee) recently, on behalf of the 

Turkey/Syria earthquake appeal, but we felt that we could not let this special day go by without digging deep 

to help out those that are far less fortunate than ourselves.  

This year we are having a ‘Wonky Wardrobe’ day. The children can come to school in their own clothes… 

but with a twist. Whether it’s inside out, back to front or upside down, the choice is yours! Everyone will 

look wacky and amazing… all for a good cause! There is also a WG joke competition. If you would like to 

enter simply complete the slip below and return it to your class teacher. The newly elected will decide on 

some of the funniest jokes which we will share on the day. There will be prizes awarded on the day to some 

lucky jokers, so get entering now (entries must be in school by Monday 13th March).  

As we have already had some charity days this term, we are asking children to bring in any donation on 

Friday 17th March. However small (or large) the amount, every penny will go to support Comic Relief projects 

around the globe. Your money will do lots of good, so please donate what you can on the day. 

To find out about where your money goes, click here to visit the Comic Relief website. 

On behalf of Red Nose Day 2023, thank you! 

 

Friday  

17th March 

Friday  

17th March 

Your name: 
 
Class teacher(s): 
 
My joke: 

Woodland Grange Joke Competition 2023 

https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-money-does

